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70-6070

Chief, Enrichment Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

,

Dear Sir: ,

Reference: (NUREG-1484) L.E.S. URANIUM ENRICIBEhT PLAh7

i

NRC allowed only 45 days for ciitzens to respond to the DE I.S. The period will expire j

l

January 16,1994. This does not allow time to receive the report, study it and then

respond; particularly with the Cluistmas season coming dunng the 45 days. Therefore, I

am requesting a 90 day extension to the response period. 'I

i

I am hopeful this request will be considered. |
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Sincerely, I
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